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Smyth, Liz

From: Breslin, Gerard
Sent: 27 February 2017 09:34
To: 'Stephen Barnes'
Cc: 'Shane Feehan'; Warwick, Alan; Annesley, Stephen; McCracken, Sam; Turner, Denise; 

Turner, Gavin; Coey, Richard; Holland, Lisa
Subject: Water Quality Exceedance Advisory Email

Stephen, 
As discussed with you earlier today. 
 
Consent Number 068/12/2 
File Reference TC 40/12_2 
 
A water quality sample was taken at your premises on  20 January 2017. The analytical result for Zinc was found to 
be in exceedance of the Departments consent limit. 
 
Zinc consent limit = 33.8ug/l 
Zinc water quality result=  45ug/l 
 
I would be grateful if you could please look into this matter. 
 
Please contact me if you require any further assistance. 
 
Best Regards  
Gerard Breslin 
 
Water Regulation Team 
Lisburn 
 
02892633465 
07733304584 
 


